
4/9/2024 

 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing on behalf of Ms. Allison Bounds, Speech-Language Pathologist.  I worked with Ms. Bounds 

during her employment as a teletherapist with Spartanburg County School District Two (November 

2020-October 2022).  At that time, I served as the district’s Lead Speech-Language Pathologist.     

During her time with Spartanburg County School District Two, Ms. Bounds served students in 

elementary and middle schools.  Ms. Bounds was noted to be a very knowledgeable and skilled 

therapist, and her sessions were engaging for her students.  She completed documentation 

independently and in a timely manner.  In addition to being a competent therapist, Ms. Bounds was also 

observed to be an active advocate for her students.   

Ms. Bounds demonstrates many qualities, including her experience, confidence, and problem-solving 

skills, as well as her ability to seek assistance/advice when needed, that make her a strong candidate, 

especially in the school setting.  I believe that Ms. Bounds would be a great addition to any school 

district.   

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Samantha Miles, MSP, CCC-SLP 

Speech-Language Pathologist 

samantha.miles@spart2.org 

 


